
A pro-life bulletin insert for churches across West Virginia

“Before I formed you in the womb I knew you, 
before you were born I set you apart...” -- Jeremiah 1:5

Please contact your 
WV State Senators and 
ask them to support 

HB 4588, 
the Pain-Capable 

Unborn Child 
Protection Act.

West Virginia’s 
Unborn Babies are in Your Hands

West Virginia currently allows babies 
to be aborted all nine months of 
pregnancy.  We are one of only nine 
states that allows this practice

HB 4588 asserts that there is a 
substantial body of evidence that an 
unborn child feels pain at 20 weeks 
and that the state has an obligation 
to protect an unborn child from pain 
and suffering and, as such, should 
prevent abortions unless the life of 
the mother is in danger.

Ten states and the U.S. House 
of Representatives have  passed 

the Pain-Capable Unborn Child 
Protection Act.  

Please take the time this week to 
take a stand for life, by calling or 
emailing your State Senators and 
asking them to support HB 4588 
the Pain-Capable Unborn Child 
Protection Act. 

The Senate will be voting
on HB 4588 

this Tuesday afternoon!
Find contact information on 

the reverse side 
of this insert.

What Can YOU do to HELP?!?! 
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Contact Information for Senate District 12
(Just look for the county where you reside.)
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Braxton, Clay, Harrison & Lewis Counties:
Sam Cann   (304) 357-7904   sam.cann@wvsenate.gov
Douglas E. Facemire   (304) 357-7845   douglas.facemire@wvsenate.gov

Gilmer County:
Larry J. Edgell   (304) 357-7827   larry.edgell@wvsenate.gov
Jeffrey V. Kessler   (304) 357-7801   jeff.kessler@wvsenate.gov
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